
 

 

Classroom News              
Plympton Class                                                                                              Term: 1    2021 

What we have been learning this term: Photos of our learning: 

We cannot believe we are reaching 

the end of the first term already! We 

are impressed with how everyone has 

returned and transitioned into 

Plympton Class.  

 

Written by Oliver:  

We are planning a Halloween party 

before we break up for holiday. We 

have had a go at bat and pumpkin 

biscuits and healthy peppers.  

 

We made a scarecrow for a 

competition at Newbury Showground. 

We came 3rd! The prize was £30. We 

are going to use it when we go 

pumpkin picking.  

 

This term, the theme for our learning 

has been food. In our English 

Functional Skills sessions, we have 

been reading ‘Sam’s Sandwich’ by 

David Pelham. Plympton have since 

been exploring sandwiches, including 

some interesting combinations 

(chocolate spread and salad was a 

particularly strange one)! Next term, 

we hope to continue our developing 

sandwich expertise to plan a 

lunchtime enterprise. 

 

Hope you have a lovely half-term.  

The Plympton Team 

  

                                                     

 
 
 

 
                                  

Plympton’s WOW moments:  

Cameron, your drama sessions have been 

wonderful. You have learnt a story/ song with 

actions and have been so engaged. It is great 

to have you in Plympton Class.  

 

Louise, your enjoyment when cooking is 

evident. From signing and talking about the 

ingredients, to baking; you have been 

fantastic.   

Philip, returning into your final year at The 

Castle School, your maturity and familiarity 

with all things Post-16 is clear. You have 

worked hard both in and outside the 

classroom – keep it up! 

 

Oliver, thank you for showing how incredibly 

kind and helpful you are on a daily basis. It has 

been lovely getting to know you and we look 

forward to this continuing next term. 

Key Dates 

Friday 22nd October – Final day of Term 1 

Monday 1st November – First day of Term 2 

Tuesday 2nd November - School photographer  

 

 


